
Dear Phillips Academy families:

E&R–The Campus Laundry, will once again partner with Phillips Academy to provide weekly 

laundry services to all interested students in the 2025–2026 academic year.

Although washers and dryers are available in all large dorms and in some small dorms, laundry is o�en a 

low priority given our students’ busy academic and extracurricular schedules.

To help your students keep their clothes, towels, and sheets—and dorm rooms—clean and organized, E&R 

o�ers four convenient, practical plans: Premium Plan, Look Sharp, Just the Basics, and Wash/Dry/

Fold.

Visit TheCampusLaundry.com for plan details and to register—or call 800-243-7789 (from the U.S. only). 

E&R is o�ering discounted rates if you register for a plan by August 15, 2025.

E&R has partnered with PA for nearly 23 years and has consistently o�ered reliable, professional, top-

quality service.

Sincerely,  

Christopher L. Joel

Director of Business Services

P.S. Questions? Please call E&R’s School Customer Service O�ce at 800-243-7789.


